Eampbell Elementary School”-

October 14, 2014
Be it Resolved That:

Campbell PTA supports the diversity of our community and intends to support and uplift all
members of our Community.

Campbell PTA will no longer accept payments from Harris Teeter nor advertise Harris Teeter’s
VIC program on the PTA website.

If Harris Teeter no longer sponsors the Washington football team, then Campbell PTA will
revisit this decision.

Unanimously Approved 10/14/2014
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